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Weekly Press Blotter April 18, 2022 

 

4-11-22 2202 hrs. 

A male reported that while driving north on the 300 block W. Woodland Av., his vehicle was struck by a 

thrown egg. 

4-11-22 2202 hrs. 

A juvenile male reported that while in the area of the ETR Middle School Woodland Av., he was chased 

by two males who had exited a vehicle. They caught up to him on a street across from the school and 

assaulted him. When the males stopped and went back to their vehicle, they stole the victim’s bike. Det. 

Nutley is investigating. 

4-13-22 0903 hrs. 

Robert Jackson 47 yrs. old from South Carolina was arrested and charged with Simple Assault and 

weapons offenses after an incident in which he threatened multiple people at a residence on the 600 

block E. Springfield Rd. He was held for arraignment and transported to Delaware County Prison. 

4-14-22 0602 hrs. 

A resident of the 600 block Cresson Ln. reported his vehicle was stolen sometime overnight while it was 

parked on Yale Sq. 

Update: The vehicle was recovered in West Goshen Twp on 4-17 after a short pursuit. Two subjects 

were arrested. Det. Nutley is investigating. 

4-14-22 1557 hrs. 

A 34 yr. old female from Clifton Heights will be charged with Retail Theft after stealing over $70 worth of 

product. 

4-15-22 0900 hrs. 

A patron at the Outback Steakhouse reported her wallet stolen from her purse sometime between 430-

530 on 4-14. She was alerted after one of her credit cards was used at a Target Store. Det. Nutley is 

investigating.  

 


